
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes  

January 2, 2018 

 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, and Price Hutchins 

 

 

1. No official meeting was held December 26, 20017 

2. Signed The Warrant. 

3. Price came in with concerns he had expressed to The Bridgton News regarding the selectman’s 

stand and lack of urgency over the Mill Pond Dam. We explained we were exploring all available 

information and at this point await a meeting with Tony Fletcher from the state to examine the 

dam and help with direction and contacts to move forward in presenting the Town Of Lovell to 

decide the direction they would like this project to take. 

4. Reviewed 7 Real Estate Transfer Tax Declarations 

5. Reviewed a letter from Linda Additon of CGI Business Solutions in respond to Steve’s request for 

comparison rates with Harvard Pilgrim and our current MMEHT Policy. 

6. Reviewed Budget Request’s. 

7. Larry reported on Public Works. 

8. Adjourned;  8:45 


